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ARCHIVIST REPORT 

 
A couple requests for bulk shipments of AMICA Bulletins to advertisers from Terry 
Smythe were filled.   One significant contribution from a member was forwarded on to 
Terry Smythe.  I continue to house a large number of old Bulletins.  The question will 
eventually come up as to what should be done with this rather bulky collection.   
 
Submitted by: 
Tom Hutchinson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


